
Reception News 

Come and See 

We have been thinking about the different features of the church used 

during a baptism like the Altar and baptismal font. 

___________________________________ 

We listened to the story of Jesus’ birth this week. (Never too early for 

Nativity play preparation!) We having been learning some songs that help us 

tell the story. We sang a song about travelling to Bethlehem on a donkey 

and another one about staying in a stable. 

We have been thinking about how Mary and Joseph felt travelling all that 

way and have been writing captions for them in the form of speech 

bubbles. 

To help the shepherds count their sheep we have been learning how to 

estimate. We know that we need to look and have a good guess and then 

count to check if our estimations are right.  

Donations 

Please keep those boxes and pots coming. We have had some fantastic 

creations this week! 

Phonics Assessment 

In your child’s reading record you will find your child’s end of Phase 2 

assessment. The sounds and tricky words left unticked are those that your 

child does not yet know and needs to practise. 



A final note… Since September we have been encouraging the children to 

look after our toys. Unfortunately lots of our toys are being broken, 

thrown, stood on and disregarded. Please could you spend some time talking 

to your child about the importance of looking after their own and others 

belongings. Thank you. 

Have a great weekend. 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


